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August 29, 2017 
 
 
 
Re:  Allocation of ExxonMobil™ Polypropylene resins  
 
Dear ExxonMobil Polypropylene Customer: 
 
Hurricane Harvey has temporarily impacted manufacturing operations and the broader logistics 
network in the Gulf Coast area. As a consequence we will begin allocating sales of specific 
ExxonMobil™ polypropylene resins produced at our Gulf Coast facilities.   
 
Presently, we’re assessing the full impact to our polypropylene supply capability across the region 
including railcar logistics.  Allocation quantities, if applicable, will be communicated to you as soon as 
possible; however, it could take several days to assess completely.    
 
We are committed to communicating in a timely manner as new information becomes available.  We 
regret the impact that this supply disruption may have on your business.     
 
Your ExxonMobil Plastics & Resin sales representative will provide you with more details as soon as 
they become available. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

    
David Marotta      


